n

GLEN GAZETTE



Volume 4, Issue 1

March 1991

Neighborhood Watch and Self-Help Programs Scheduled.

The Fire Department will present their program to us on Thursday, April 11, at 7:00 P.M. at 71 Glen Lake Drive. Important safety and emergency information will be given. We would like a representative from each building. The meeting will only last an hour.

The Police Department Neighborhood Watch program will be April 18 at 7 P.M.

Those who think they would like to attend, please call Anna Lorenzen, 375-1876.

Do We Want a Spring Bar-B-Que???

If you would like to get together with your neighbors for a spring Bar-B-Que at the Tennis Court, please call Anna at 375-1876. We did this a couple years ago and it was fun. Let us know and we'll plan it.

Reminder about Guest Parking

The parking slots are only for guests. If you live in the Glen and can't get your car in your garage or driveway, then you must park it outside the gate.

Duties of Gardeners Reveiwed

During <u>regular work hours</u>, the gardeners will spend all their time working on Glen landscaping. All flower beds around residences are considered private and will be maintained by the individual owners, renters, or whomever they hire.

Spring Cleanup to Begin Shortly

Spring cleanup in the common areas of the Glen will begin shortly. The shrubs that were killed by the frost will be replaced.

President's Message

We are now in the process of having rain gutters and downspouts installed. The front of the two story units and the garages belonging to the single story units will be done first. When that work is finished, the rear of the buildings will be done. Finally to complete the work properly there will be metal flashing installed between the roofs and all gutters. Any adjustments required will also be taken care of.

If there are any questions, please feel free to call me.

Happy Spring to All

Virgina Capra, President

Welcome to our New Glen Residents

Helen R. Gottlober is living at 96 Glen Lake Dirve. She moved here from the Forest Grove Condo's.

Steven Harris and Linda Keller are new residents in 76 Glen Lake Drive. Steven is a retired Produce Broker. Linda is a Vice-President of Research Services Department of First Interstate Bank of Fremont. Steven and Linda came from Marin County.

Let's all make them feel welcome.

If you are new in the area, please call 375-1876 and we'll get you in the next newsletter. (Our newsletters are published aperiodically whenever we have something to share. If you would like to contribute to the Newsletter, please contact Anna Lorenzen.)

Sharon Bates wishes to apologize for roaring engine noises early one morning when she was forced to call a repairman to get her car started.

Homeowners Meeting

Wednesday, April 3, 1990 7:00 p.m. 80 Glen Lake Drive

	Homeowners' Ass	sociation Officers:	
President: Virginia Capra	H-372-0302	Tennis: Anna Lorenzen	H- 375-1876
Vice-President: Art Miller		Welcming Committee:	
Secretary: Anna Lorenzen	H - 375-1876	Virginia Capra	H- 372-0302
Treasurer: Greg McMenamin	H- 375-6479	Anna Lorenzen	
Director: Joy Hallas		Newsletter: Anna Lorenzen	H- 375-1876
•		Glen Manager: Joseph Chaffers	1-394-9395

Thanks to Harvey Edwards & Bernard Wileman who so faithfully pick up litter inside the Glen and outside the gate.

Let's all do our part!

Welcome to the Glen

We hope that you will enjoy the Glen and Pacific Grove as much as we do. You may find the following information helpful.

		sociation Officers:	
	innenvners as	MINTAR THICKS.	
是.是.	PRESCU VIERUE IS I AIN	OCIMULIO IL CALLECA DI	

the region of the second section of the second seco			
President Virginia Capra	H-372-(13(12	Tennis: Anna Lorenzen	375-1876
A Transport of the Control of the Co	TT 333 0000	Welcoming Committee:	
y ice-President: Aryki iyillilei		welcoming Committee:	
		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
Secretary Anna Lorenzen — -	H 375 1876	Virginia Capra — —	377 0307
occiding ranna conducti	14-5/5-4010	viiginia Capia —	3/4-0306
treasurer: trieg McMenamin	H-3/3-04/9	Anna Lorenzen	
Treasurer: Greg McMenamin -		Anna Lorenzen	
		Anna Lorenzen	
		Newsletter: Anna Lorenzen	375-1876
		Newsletter: Anna Lorenzen	375-1876
			375-1876
		Newsletter: Anna Lorenzen	375-1876
		Newsletter: Anna Lorenzen	375-1876
		Newsletter: Anna Lorenzen	375-1876

Phone numbers you might need:

Police and/or Fire 911
Library
CalifAmerican Water 373-3051
Pacific Gas and Electric 375-9811
Newspaper Subscriptions 646-1808
Pacific Bell Telephone 811-2188
Pacifc Grove Disposal Service 384-5000 (Trash pickup is Wednesday)
MPTV Cable Service 649-9100
P.G. Post Office
Sewer Service (MRWOCA) 372-2385
Voting Information 1-424-7621 (Anna Lorenzen has Voter Registration forms) Polling Place: Sch. Dist. Office, 555 Sinex Ave.

Gate operation:

Have your guests dial the number preceding your name on the Directory Board. Your phone will ring and you should dial 5. This tone opens the gate for them. If you forget your garage opener, dialing #GLEN will open the gate. The left button on your garage opener opens the gate.

Tennis Court

Our tennis court is located between units 17 and 19. It is for Glen residents and guests only. Please help to keep this area clean. Skate boards and bicycles are not allowed on the court. The gardener cleans the court on Mondays. Please let the president know if the Courts are being abused.

Parking

Cars must be parked in garages. parking areas and driveways. If there is not room to park your car in your garage and if it does not completely fit on the driveway, you must park outside the gate. It is against the law to park on the circle because it must be kept clear as a Fire Lane. The slots are guest parking only.

Speed Limit

The speed limit is 15 MPH.

Garbage Pickup

Garbage Pickup is on Wednesday. Recyclable materials (paper, aluminum and glass) should be placed next to garbage every Wednesday.

Dogs

Dogs must be on a leash and taken beyond the fence or up on the surrounding hills for relief purposes.

Complaints

All complaints should be directed to the Glen President or any board member. Billing or account problems may be referred directly to Joseph Chaffers.

The time and date of the next board meeting will be posted on the mailbox cover.